
Flowserve Announces Availability of 2014-2015 Sustainability Report: 

Company Celebrates Record-Setting Sustainability Metrics 
 

 

The 2014-2015 Flowserve Sustainability Report provides general information regarding Flowserve 

Corporation, including a statement from the CEO, an overview of the Flowserve approach to sustainable 

development, and information regarding our stakeholders, governance, and marketplace initiatives 

using 2014 and 2015 data. 

 

The report highlights information specific to all Flowserve operating divisions and locations for the first 

time and provides performance indicators and metrics, using the Global Reporting Initiative (GRI) 

reporting framework and guidelines. 

 

The Flowserve team maintains a focused approach to keeping internal operations, and those of our 

customers, more sustainable in the marketplace, while looking for continued success and 

accomplishments in safety and sustainability.  The report celebrates the diversity, inclusion and 

sustainability contributions by Flowserve associates to their workplaces, communities and the world in 

over 40 countries, serving thousands of customers.   

 

Of particular note, Flowserve placed in the top third of eligible companies in Newsweek magazine’s 2014 

Green Rankings, and was added to the NASDAQ Global Sustainability Index in November 2015.   

 

Flowserve strives to foster an environment of mutual respect and teamwork in which ethics and 

sustainability are key drivers of how all associates treat one another. From the top down, Flowserve 

team members work together to create and maintain safe, healthy, environmentally friendly and 

productive work environments that produce quality products for our customers. 

 

At Flowserve, every associate is empowered to examine old and new ways to improve safety 

performance, reduce environmental footprint, increase recycling/reuse and enhance our sustainability 

success. 

 

Flowserve devotes time each year to an increased focus on safety and sustainability. Sites hold safety 

and sustainability events which are greatly anticipated, as the latest safety lessons, sustainability 

successes and new goals for performance improvement are shared with associates on a worldwide 

basis. 

 

It is hoped that you will find this report useful and enlightening as Flowserve shares the lessons learned 

and applied during this, our most recent sustainability reporting period. 
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